
 

 

 
21st November, 2023 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are delighted to inform you of our Christmas activities that will be taking place over the 
coming weeks as follows:- 
 

• Monday 11th December 
Church Service Rehearsal at 1.00pm – KS2 (Years 3-6) 
Children will walk to St John’s Church, Margate at 1.00pm and will return to school in 
time for 3.10pm collection (parents are not to attend the rehearsal) 
 

• Tuesday 12th December: 
Church Service at 1.30pm – KS2 (Years 3-6) 
All families are invited to join the church service, at St. John’s Church, Victoria Road, 
Margate, CT9 1LN. Families can take their child(ren) from the church after the 
service, all children who are not collected will walk back to school for 3.10pm 
collection. If you collect your child from church, please ensure they are signed out 
with their class teacher before leaving. 
 

• Wednesday 13th December and Thursday 14th December: 
Christmas Nativity at 1.30pm - Reception and KS1 (Years 1 & 2) 
Families are invited to watch their child perform in the nativity. Please arrive via the 
main school office where you will be welcomed into the school hall to watch the 
children perform. The children will perform two shows, please attend the one that is 
most convenient for you. 
 

• Friday 15th December: 
Crafts and Christmas Activities - Nursery: 10am 
Families are invited to join their children for craft activities in the nursery. Please 
arrive via the main school office where you will be welcomed into nursery. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr T Platten 
Headteacher 
 
 


